
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment and Land Development Amendment 

 

The Rye Planning Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 

at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall on proposed amendments to the Rye Zoning 

Ordinance and the Land Development Regulations.  Zoning Amendment 2015-01 

Amends Section 500.1 Size of Parking Spaces, to change the width required from 

10 feet to 9 feet.   Land Development Amendment 2015-01 Amends Section 

303.4, A.1 of the LDR for completeness of applications pursuant to the 2013 

legislature amendment RSA 676:4, I (b).  Copies of the proposed amendment are 

posted at the Rye Town Hall and available from the Planning Administrator.   

 

 

        William Epperson, Chair  

        Rye Planning Board 

        October 1, 2014 

  


